
BONSOR 55 + SOCIETY 
6533 Nelson Avenue Bumaby BC V5H oc;i - Phone 604 297 4955 - Fax. 604.297-4583 

Executive Committee of Council 
c/o Office of the City Clerk 
4940 Canada Way, 
Burnaby, B.C. V5G 1M2 

Attention: Councillor Sav Dhaliwal, Chair. 

Dear Sav: 

February 20. 2020 

The Bonsor 55+ Society would like to thank the Burnaby City Council for the grant of $1800.00 
in sponsorship of our annual Wine and Cheese Celebration. 

There were 180 members in attendance, and we all had a great celebration. 

As requested, I have forwarded a list of the attendees to Ms Nikolina Vracar, Administrative 
Officer. 

The continued support from the city of Burnaby is very much appreciated by all the members of 
our Society. 

Yours very truly, 

{ /l�L� 
Ernie Kashima, President. 
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